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Department of Public Works 
 
 
 

Memo 
 
 

To: Patrice Gavin, Town Administrator 

From: Arthur O’Brien, STOP Coordinator 

Date: 10/17/23 

 Re:  National Grid Street Opening Permit Request – Extend gas main 25 feet on Shaw 
Road to enable gas service for 56 Shaw Road. 

 

Shaw Road:  
To install and maintain approximately 25 feet of 4- inch, Plastic main extending from existing   
4- inch, Plastic (2002) in Shaw Rd from existing EOM to #56 Shaw Rd. 
 
 
 
I have approved this Street Opening Permit. There is no action necessary, this  
Is for your information. Any questions or concerns please contact me. 
 
 
 
 
  

  
CC: Jay Marcotte, DPW Director 
  Michael A, Santoro, Assistant Director 
  Mark Mancuso, Water Division Manager 
  Glenn Clancy, Community Development Director 
  Ara Yogurtian, Community Development  
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